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Apology concerning an error in our catalog

We have discovered that the name of the model in our “Realleader” training machine
catalog was erroneously published as “Jennifer Dorie” when it should have been
“Faithlyn D. Szczepan.”

With respect to the catalog in question, the catalog on our website has already been
corrected (https://hirotec.biz/products/realleader/images/realleader 2309.pdf), and the
revised paper version will be distributed from December 12.

We sincerely apologize to all parties involved.

We will make every effort to prevent recurrence of such an incident in the future, and
appreciate your understanding.

11.December.2023
HIROTEC.,Co.LTD

Representative Director ﬂﬂ‘ )% /L

Hiroshi Hayashi



